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Library Branch in South Davis Reopens August 16 
 

(Woodland, CA) – Yolo County’s South Davis Montgomery Library, located at 1441 Danbury Street in 

Davis, will reopen August 16.  The library was temporarily housed at the Harper Junior High School 

over the summer to allow for renovations at the Marguerite Montgomery Elementary School.  

 

The branch will reopen on August 16 with the following schedule: 

 

 Tuesdays: 5:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

 Saturdays: 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

 

Library services and programs are free to the public and include: holds, pick-ups, returns, checkouts, a 

small browsing collection, bilingual story time and book club.  
 

A special thank you to staff at Marguerite Montgomery Elementary School and Harper Junior High 

School Library for their assistance during this transition.  For more information, contact library staff at 

(530) 757-5593, visit the Yolo County Library at www.yolocountylibrary.org or connect on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/yolocountylibrary.org. 
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